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The new IHL Board Members are on a whirlwind tour of the 8 university 
campuses this week.  They'll be arriving on our Hattiesburg campus late this 
afternoon.  Melissa Cirino (SGA president) and Chad Driskell (Exec. Asst. to the 
President) will show them around in the Southern Miss golf carts.  If you see 
them, give 'em a nice welcome.  They've obviously saved the best for last.  
 
The Martha Obfuscation Index scores posts based on content versus reality of the state of 
USM.  This post is a clear cry for help, so it receives a low score of 2 (out of 10).  As far 
as we are told, this is a last minute quick visit by the new Board members.  Are there 
other reasons for the visit?  How did the visit go?  What did the Board members want to 
discuss?  We have no idea, even a week later.  There have been no further posts in a 
week.  Maybe Martha’s posts like this should be part of the campus emergency 
notification network instead of a blog post.  Probably the more realistic answer is Martha 
returned to her backlog of summer reading materials until she has to host the welcoming 
reception for new faculty members on August 17th.  That should be enough time to 
whittle down the book stacks in the president’s home. 
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